
It's Almost Time to Go. 
Our year of fundraising is winding down. 

It sounds cliché to say this year has flown by, but in just six short weeks we will head back to Colombia, at least for a 

visit.  Our year of fundraising is coming to an end and our Colombian visas require that we be in the country by  

January 25th to continue working towards residency.  We're hoping to be able to stay on and begin our next four year 

cycle, but we need a huge end-of-the-year push to make that happen. 

 

This year has been filled with so many wonderful encounters with new and old friends, people who have faithfully prayed 

and given over the last eight years so we could pour our lives into families in Colombia.  We end this year knowing we 

are blessed beyond measure and that this endeavor requires many hearts and many hands to be successful. We're so 

grateful for the love we have been shown as we have traveled. 

 

The next several weeks will be full of treasured time with family and friends before we say goodbye once again. This 

time will be especially difficult because we also will say goodbye to Alex as he continues his time at Southeastern      

University. However, the hope, anticipation and excitement of all the work we have waiting for us in Colombia motivates 

us to keep moving forward.  

Please pray for the following needs: 

 That God would provide the finances we need to 

begin this next term in January. 

 For Alex as he takes his first college final exams. 

 For our family as we begin to prepare for the next 

transition. 

 For our team in Colombia as they continue to grow 

in the ministries that were launched last term. 

You can see from the numbers above, that we have just a 

little ways to go to complete our monthly support partner 

base.  However, we need a lot of help in our up front cash 

budget.  Those funds are used to get us to the field and 

cover initial personal and ministry expenses. If  you'd like to 

become a monthly support partner or give a one-time gift, 

please visit s1.ag.org/kautz. All gifts are tax-

deductible. There is no gift too small or too large.  

Contact Us: 

Email:  corey@kautzfamily.org 

Phone: 770.901.9077 
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Our website has been updated! 

Please visit us at: 

www.kautzfamily.org 
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